From: Ann Danforth <adanforth8 @ outlook.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 6, 2018 5:04 PM

To: LUilkema@contracostada.org

Cc: General Manager Anthony Constantouros; Jon Holtzman
Subject: Kensington District Handling of Signed Petitions

Dear Ms. Uilkema:

I have received your letter regarding the subject matter and read it carefully. I agree that
District staff committed multiple errors in handling the signed petitions and will conduct a
training before the next election. However, I do believe that a few clarifications might
lessen the apparent fault on the part of our sworn personnel. I will send you a letter
explaining these items as soon as I am able.

Do you have any objection to the District publishing your letter on its website? I believe
that it 1s now subject to disclosure under the Public Records Act and many of our citizens
remain interested.

Thank you.

Ann R. Danforth

General Counsel
KPPCSD

adanforth8 @outlook.com




